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25th April 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Summer Term Calendar 

Summer term dates for your diaries will be with you very soon, keep a look out early next 
week.   

Summer Uniforms 

The children have come back into school looking smart in their new Summer uniforms.  We 
have also been really pleased to see girls wearing school shoes with their dresses, rather than 
sandals. Thank you for your support with this.  

PTA 

We are pleased to let you know that some of our parents have formed a PTA, which is being 
supported by Mrs Ferguson in school.  There are some great events in the pipeline for the 
Summer term, so if you would like to get involved please contact Mrs Ferguson at school. 
Everyone is welcome and as the saying goes, the more the merrier!  All funds raised by our 
PTA will be going towards enhancing the outdoor areas for our children.   

Warmer Weather 

The weather next week is forecast to be really warm and sunny. Please remember to send 
children come into school wearing sunscreen and send in their water bottles with them.  
Please do not send juice in water bottles, please send plain water only.  Thank you for your 
support with this.  

PE Kits 

Thank you to families who have sent children into school in the correct PE kit, the children look 
really smart and ready to enjoy their lessons. Please be reminded that letters will be sent 
home with individual children who persistently come to school without the required school 
uniform/footwear and if children come in in branded sportswear they will be given a kit to 
change into.  

School Nurse Drop In 

Our school nurse Angela will be available on Wednesday 21st May in school for a drop in 
session.  Parents are welcome to come and speak to her about a range of health issues 
including sleep, diet and continence.  She will be in school between 9am and 10am, so please 
do come along if there is anything you’d like advice about.   
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VE Day Celebration Lunch – Thursday 8th May 

We will be celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE day with a special lunch. The children will be 
having sandwiches, jelly, union jack cake and fruit.  There is further information attached to 
this email for you.  The lunch is free to all Infant children, any Junior children on free school 
meals and £1 for any other Juniors.   

Summer Party Lunch – Thursday 15th May 

We’ll be having a Summer Party lunch which will be an afternoon tea style lunch.  Information 
on this lunch is attached for your information. The lunch is free to all Infant children, any Junior 
children on free school meals and £1 for any other Juniors. 

Pope Francis   

We are deeply saddened by the passing of Pope Francis.  Please say an ‘Eternal Rest’ for him 
with your family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Kind Regards, 

SMAAA Staff 


